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Consultant Outcomes for 2015 

 Due to a delay in receiving routine data that we use to cross-check with NVR 
data, we have decided to delay our publication of consultant level results un-

til mid-August. 

 Each individual consultant surgeon should receive their final risk adjusted re-
sults for elective infra-renal AAA repair and carotid endarterectomy on 23rd 

July. 

 The results for both individual consultant and NHS trust will be published on 

the VSQIP website in mid-August. 

 Our current plan is for results for English NHS trusts and consultants working in 

England to be published on the NHS Choices website on 8th September. 
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